
To the Church of Christ in Portales, New Mexico: 

The grace and peace of our Lord be with all of you. The church in 

Frontera, Coahuila, greets you and send you big hugs.  We always think 

of you and never forget about you. You are always in our hearts. 

The church in Frontera is always  happy because we know that our 

reward in heaven is going to be great. That encourages us to keep 

working for our Lord Jesus Christ. 

Thanks be to God, my wife and I got the first COVID-19 vaccine shot. 

Within a month, we will get the second dose; but, we will continue 

with the social distancing protocols, nevertheless. 

My wife and I thank you very much for your great love, kindness and 

generosity toward us and we will always have you in our hearts. 

Thanks for the financial support. Thank you for caring for us. Thank 

you for praying for us and for keeping us in your hearts as well. God 

keep you and bless you greatly. 

Brothers, I talked to brother Raul Guevara. He and his wife send you 

greeting and hugs. Raul has severe problems with his knees so he can’t 

walk much because of it. Please continut to pray for Raul and his wife. 

God bless and keep you all, 

Mauricio de la Garza 
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